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Wow where has the school year gone! 
 
May was a very busy month for transportation. 
 
Lots and lots of field trips from the schools had all of our drivers hopping. Some of 
them had at least 2-3 trips each week besides their routes. We have many fun and 
educational sites to see and do around our area if we just look.  
 
Bus citations were very low this month.  We only had 11 bus citations this month 
which is very low for the end of school.  They ranged from back talking the bus 
driver to not staying seated while the bus was moving to a couple of sexual 
harassments which resulted in bus suspension.  
 
We did have one driver retire this year. Ron Hruza had driven for us for a little 
over 5 years. The students on his bus are going to miss him. Good luck in your 
retirement Ron.   
 
With the end of the year come some bus troubles. I guess the buses are tired as 
well as the drivers, but with the 3 guys in the shop they are amazing and keeping 
us up and running.  
 
We have received 3 brand new buses. We are excited to have them here and 
ready to go to work.  
 
  
 
Alicia Bywater 
Transportation Supervisor 
 
  
  


